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5 January 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back 
 
Firstly, I would like to wish you all a very happy and prosperous New Year!  I hope that you have enjoyed the festive 
break. 
 
It was wonderful to welcome the children back to school yesterday and to see so many happy smiling faces in assembly.  
Mr Evans and the team have made me feel very welcome.  I am already starting to feel at home at Corby Primary 
Academy. 
 
I am looking forward to getting to know everyone over the coming weeks.  Please do say hello to me on the playground 
in the mornings and introduce yourselves.   
 
I aim to operate an ‘open door’ policy wherever possible, so please do speak to the office if you wish to talk to me about 
anything in particular.   
 
I will also be available on a Friday from 2.00pm to 2.30pm until half term for an informal drop-in.  Please do pop in for a 
coffee and a chat if you have the time.  I am eager to get to know you and listen to your views about how we could 
improve communication with parents and carers. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Chrissie Barrington 
Executive Principal  

 
 


